
Pembroke Meadows Civic League 
General Membership Meeting 

March 15, 2018 
 
 

A brief meeting was held before the Irish dancers performed for the Civic League 
meeting this month.  Susan Frohwitter called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
Carol Moore gave the Treasurer's Report as of 2/28/2018 as follows: 
 
 Business and Money Market Account  $53,684.77 
 Civic League Checking        3,214.22 
 Total Assets               $56,898.99 
 
 Liabilities        0.00 
 
 Overall Total      $56,898.99 
 
Topics of Discussion: 
 

 The Pool Spring Fling is Saturday, May 5.  The pool cover will be removed 
and preparations made for the opening. 

 The pool will open May 26, the Saturday of Memorial Day Weekend.  
Sunday, May 27, will be a free day. 

 A member mentioned the speed table on Sullivan Drive in Aragona Village to 
see if this might be something we may want to explore in the future. 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm. in order to allow the dancers to begin their 
presentation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
  
 


